

As a school we will:

- Provide a safe, secure and caring learning environment
- Provide a balanced curriculum of the highest quality and meet the individual needs of every child
- Celebrate your child's efforts, achievements and successes
- Develop in each child a positive attitude to one another regardless of gender, race, culture, belief, values, age and need
- Encourage children to take responsibility for their own belongings and the environment
- Inform parents of any concerns about your child's work, behaviour, attendance or punctuality
- Have a clear and consistent approach to rewards and sanctions for children as set out in the Behaviour Policy
- Provide clear information about the work to be covered each term so families can support their children's learning
- Keep you informed about your child's progress through parents' meetings and written reports
- Set homework appropriate to the child's age and educational needs
- Be welcoming and offer opportunities for parents/carers to become involved in the daily life of the school
- Communicate between school and home through newsletters, our website, email and notices
- Listen carefully to any concerns and endeavour to resolve them appropriately

As a family we will:

- Make sure our child comes to school regularly, on time and provide an explanation when they are absent
- Be responsible for dropping our child off and collecting them on time at the end of the day.
- Inform the school of any changes in contact details
- Make sure our child wears the correct school uniform
- Help our child be organised with their equipment for the day (book bags, water bottles, PE kits, etc.)
- Support the school to make sure our child maintains good behaviour
- Support our child in completing homework and reading
- Attend parents' evenings and other relevant meetings to discuss our child's progress
- Support the school in getting any help our child needs
- Read all the information the school shares with us through Newsletters, the website and email
- Share with the school any concerns about our child's education, behaviour or health and bring any complaints to the attention of the school before taking them elsewhere (including on social media websites).
- Not share photos of school events on social media websites, when other parents, carers and / or their children can be seen in the photo.
- Not make any negative comments regarding the school, school staff and pupils or school life in general which may bring the school into disrepute on social media sites eg Facebook
- Conduct our own behaviour in and around the school premises with courtesy care and kindness at all times.

Pupil's Name _.	 	
Parent/Carer _.	 	
Headteacher _.	 	